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Development Control,

Planning Services,

London Borough of Camden,

Town Hall,

Argyle Street,

London WCI1H 8ND. -

13" November, 2003

For the attention of Sue Cooke.

Dear Sirs,
Re: Site adjoining 79 Belsize Lane, London NW3. Planning Ref 2003/0066/P.

We refer to the approval granted on 2™ October 2003 in respect of the above development and
attach herewith 1:5 details of the interface of the proposed houses and adjacent existing house at
roof level pursuant to Condition 1, as we discussed and have submitted previously to your Mr
Brew. You noted that the approved drawings indicate clearly plan relationships.

Please confirm discharge of this condition relative to the houses.

Yours Faithfully,

DUDLEY HASPINEALL
For and on behalf of
Buller Greenbury Associates Limited




